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Welcome back to school. Wishing you all a very Happy New Year. It is great to see that the 
children are ready for the exciting challenges planned for this half term. 

 
 

 
 
At the end of last term, Y6A took place in a special challenge in association with Natwest. They 

were tasked to create a business idea and produce a presentation to explain their concept. This 

was judged by a team of business people who jointly awarded the prize to Team Piler and Team 

Sea. The children will now be rewarded with a tour around a real toy making business.  

 
 

 

 



THE DEADLINE IS RAPIDLY APPROACHING!! 

Make sure you apply for your child's primary school place by Sunday, 15th January 2023. Make 

Marton Primary your 1st choice! mpan.online/apply 

 

Yogi Group 

On Wednesday 18th January The Yogi Group are coming in to school to do a session with all 

classes. It is an introductory yoga and well-being session. 

9.30 a.m. Reception 

10.00 a.m. Year 1 

10.30 a.m. Year 2 

11.00 a.m. Year 3  

11.30 a.m. Year 4  

1.30 a.m. Year 5 

2.00 a.m. Year 6  

All children to wear their P.E kits that day.  

 

 
Y3 & 4 Parents PGL Meeting 

Wednesday, 25th January at 6 p.m. 
 

Meeting for Y3 & 4 parents only about the forthcoming residential visit to PGL. 
 

 

New to me  
 
On Thursday, 2nd February 2023 from 3.20 p.m.to 3.50 p.m. Mrs Faller and Mrs Fletcher will be in 

the reception class to distribute nearly new uniform to parents who need extra clothing. Please 

help yourself to any extra items you may need.  If you have any spare uniform at home, you can 

bring it between Thursday 19th January and Wednesday 25th January. 

 

 

https://mpan.online/apply


        PGL      
Year 3 & Year 4 

We encourage you to make small regular payments off the total of PGL. Payments should be 
made on Parent Pay. 

 

Parking  
 

I would like to thank all our parents and carers who park safely when dropping off and picking up 
their children. We work hard to secure strong relationships within the community, and it is 
important that everything we do enhances that relationship. Please could I ask that all parents are 
particularly vigilant when choosing where to park. Please ensure that driveways are never 
obstructed and that there is always enough space for emergency vehicles to easily access all 
properties in the area. 
 
The Co-operative Store on Highfield Road have kindly agreed to let Marton parents use their car 
park. Please also refrain from parking or stopping in front of the school gates. Parking here 
causes an obstruction for the children when crossing the road and prevents emergency vehicles 
from being able to access school. 

 
 

Words of the Week 
 

Rec  together miss 

Y1    while chill 

Y2   anxious specific 

Y3   oasis mature 

Y4   delicate alternative 

Y5    saunter authority 

Y6    contraption tarnished 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you 
Mrs Alice Coyle    Mrs Ruth Coupe 
Head of School    Executive Principal 
 

 

 
Dates for your Diary 

 
 
Tuesday, 17th January  Class 6A Science Museum Trip 
 
Tuesday, 24th January  Class 6ABScience Museum Trip 
 
Wednesday, 25th January             PGL information evening Y3 and Y4 
 
Tuesday, 7th February  Year 5 School’s Alive at the Grand Theatre 
 
Friday, 10th February  School Closes for half term 
 
Monday, 20th February –  
Tuesday, 21st February  Year 3 & Y4 PGL trip  
 

 


